[bookmark: _GoBack]			Minutes for the CEPP Meeting April 18, 2012 
In attendance:  Michael Arnush, Rochelle Calhoun, Janet Casey, Mimi Hellman, Chris Kopec, Susan Kress, Josh Ness (chair), Logan Brenner (Student Representative). 
I.	Minutes of the April 11 meeting were not discussed.
II.  	Proposal to revise the Culture Centered Inquiry Requirement. Discussion centered on revising the rationale, including ways to streamline and strengthen it and to clarify the criteria for courses. 
III.	 Revised version of the proposed new Dean's Card. The Chair informed CEPP that the newest version of the Dean's Form has been sent to all faculty to field test if they wish.  Each faculty member will decide whether to distribute this form after the current dean's form and any departmental long form has been completed. Once the semester ends, only the faculty member will have access to the pilot forms and no institutional data will be derived from them.
IV.	CAS Raised a Question with regard to whether there is a procedure if a student fails a Scribner Seminar or otherwise fails to fulfill an all-college requirement in a timely fashion. CEPP will review this matter at a later date.
V.	Separation of Anthropology, Sociology and Social Work Department.  CEPP discussed and endorsed a proposal to separate these three disciplines into individual departments.     

The meeting was adjourned at 9:50 am.
Respectfully submitted,
Chris Kopec
 
    









